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Starting Monday, October 30th through
Thursday, November 30th, the Town of
Mayodan Public Works Department will
replace water meters in the 100 through
400 blocks of N 11th Avenue.  Work will
begin at 8am each day. Public Works teams
will work on two houses at a time. Those
homes will have their water turned off until
the work is complete. Unless there is an
emergency, the water will remain on for
homes not being serviced that day. This is
part of the ongoing meter replacement
project. 

In case of bad weather, please check the Town's Facebook page, the Town's Instagram,
@townofmayodan_official, or contact Town Hall at 336.427.0241 for more information. We
apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your patience as we strive to improve the
infrastructure and services of the Town of Mayodan. 

http://www.townofmayodan.com/public-works/page/water-meter-replacement

